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NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 
 

            To:                      All known respondents 

 

             Date:                  Monday, April 1, 2024 

 

             Re:                      Sanitary Sewer and Manhole Rehabilitation Re-Bid 

 

             RFB Issued:       Wednesday, January 31, 2024 

 

 

This is to notify all respondents that the bid for the above-referenced project is canceled due to budget 

constraints. In the City’s best interest, the project will be divided into separate bid packages at a date yet to be 

determined. 

 

We would like to thank each respondent for the time and effort in preparing a response to this solicitation. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Georgetown, and hope that you will consider 

submitting an offer once the project is re-bid. 

 

To view the City’s Procurement Ordinance, please click on the hyperlink below: 

 

      Procurement Ordinance 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nereo Parreno 

Purchasing Agent 

nparreno@georgetownsc.gov 

https://cms7files.revize.com/georgetownsc/Document%20Center/Government/Department/Finance%20Documents/Forms/Procurement%20Policy.pdf

